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MISSION
William McKinley Elementary School is a strong community 
of caring educators who are committed to providing a safe 
and nurturing environment, supporting the educational, 
developmental, and social needs of all students through our 
commitment to both our students and high expectations-- 
every day, without exception.

CULTURALLY COMPETENT LEARNING 
PROGRAMS
McKinley Elementary School is dedicated to meeting 
the needs of all students regardless of their cultural or 
linguistic background. We are committed to providing a 
safe, linguistically rich, educational program that draws on 
the energy and curiosity all learners, including multi-lingual 
learners, bring with them, their diverse experiences and 
backgrounds, and their creativity as scholars. We believe 
that all students deserve an equitable education experience, 
allowing them to engage in a meaningful way with rigorous, 
academic content through effective language interactions 
that draw on the unique needs of every student.

447 TOTAL STUDENT
ENROLLMENT

RACIAL/ETHNIC DISTRIBUTION*

*Enrollment data from October 1, 2021.

Black 14%
American Indian or  

Alaska Native 3%
Asian/Pacific Islander 1%

Hispanic/Latinx 62%
Multi-racial 7%

White 14%

HALE FEEDER
PATTERN



At McKinley Elementary, the 2021 Bond for Tulsa Public 
Schools includes:
» New educational and instructional technology for  

every class;
» New equipment, materials, and resources for fine arts and 

physical education; and
» Safe, comfortable, and environmentally sustainable 

transportation.
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A DEDICATED STAFF
Teachers and leaders at McKinley Elementary care 
deeply about each one of our scholars. We understand 
that academic language and content learning happen 
simultaneously, and all students, regardless of their 
background, need opportunities to engage in meaningful, 
rigorous, grade-level content. At McKinley, we are 
dedicated to serving the whole child’s needs, whether 
we’re cheering for them at a game, rewarding good 
behavior, or providing social/emotional learning (SEL) 
support, we want our students to know they are in a safe 
and caring environment, with educators committed to 
supporting their diverse social, emotional, and academic 
needs. With strong social and emotional skills, our students 
will be able to set and achieve positive goals, feel and 
show empathy for others, establish and maintain positive 
relationships, and make responsible decisions in their lives.

FOCUS ON THE WHOLE CHILD
McKinley Elementary is more than a school; we are a 
community of caring professionals who are dedicated to 
supporting the whole child. We boast a rich, language 
program, extracurricular activities, additional after-school 
tutoring support, and a full supper after school, as a part of 
the Tulsa Public Schools child nutrition program. We want 
to ensure that students are refueled after a rigorous day 
of learning. Our school also offers a variety of after-school 
clubs, including coloring, choir, tutoring, robotics and 
sports, with caring teachers and staff who are dedicated to 
all students.

CLUBS AND PROGRAMS
Band, Basketball, Change Makers, Choir, Coding Club, 
Cooking Club, Dance, Girl and Boy Scouts, Robotics, 
Safety Patrol, Student Council, Soccer, Volleyball

Thank you Tulsa for investing in every 
child and every school! Because of 

you, every child in our district will see, feel, and experience 
the benefits of the 2021 Bond package. Tulsans have made 
a five-year $414 million investment in safe and accessible 
schools; state-of-the-art educational technology; sustainable 
student transportation; and rigorous, engaging, and culturally 
sustaining learning experiences that prepare students for 
success in college and careers.

STEM PROGRAMMING
Thanks to the support of the Cal Ripken, Sr. Foundation 
and Devon Energy, every elementary school has a new 
STEM center where students can participate in fun 
and engaging hands-on learning activities - including 
computer coding!
All clubs and programs have been paused as we monitor COVID-19 
conditions and safety protocols.


